i,

Risk Management Director

Martin Bradley
Chief Nurse
WHSSB

18 Gransha Park
Clooney Road

Londonderry
Dear Martin,
Re: Rachael Ferguson Deceased

Further to my telephone discussion with Dr C. Hamilton, I enclose as promised a
summary of the investigation following the death of Rachael on 09/06/2001.

A summary of the Coroner’s findings has been requested and will be forwarded to
you on receipt.

Y ours sincerely

Teresa Brown
Risk Management Director
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